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Julie Kraus - The Sausage King of Chicago

From: Julie Kraus

To: Rozek, Christine
Date: 1/10/2011 4:47 PM
Subject: The Sausage King of Chicago
CC: Lundgren, Kyle; Tierney, Rachel

Christine:

I received a call from Chris Pagan from The Sausage King of Chicago regarding the Notice of Intent to Suspend
License we sent to him on 1/6/2011.

He was upset that he received this letter when he has not operated his business in St. Paul in the past few
years. I tried to explain that if he didn't respond to the invoices to cancel his license the system thinks he is still
active and it eventually comes to us for adverse action.

He said he was going to send you a letter stating that he did not operate in 2010 and he was not planning to
operate in 2011 so to cancel his license. I told him if he decides to re-apply in the future to contact DSI to find
out what he will need to do to get a new license.

Julie Kraus

City of Saint Paul
City Attorneys Office
(651) 266-8776
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